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November 29, 2017 

11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 

 Lone Oak Pond 

The fountains and aerator pumps at the Lone Oak Pond are currently off 
for underground wire repairs.  The work is anticipated to be complete 
this week.  

 Saddlebrook Outdoor Facilities 

The outdoor facilities at Saddlebrook Recreation Center will be closed 
due to the Christmas Parade on Saturday, December 9th from 7:00am 
until 5:00pm. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by... 



 

 

Due to no new business items needing to be addressed, several District 
board meetings have been cancelled for the month of December.  Normal 

meeting schedules will resume in January 2018.  For additional 
information, please visit www.DistrictGov.org or contact the District 

Clerk at (352) 751-3939. 

 

December 6, 2017 

Amenity Authority Committee 

 

December 7, 2017 

Village Community Development District No. 7 

Village Community Development District No. 11 

 

December 8, 2017 

Village Community Development District No. 1 

Village Community Development District No. 2 

Village Community Development District No. 3 

Village Community Development District No. 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Are you interested in learning how the storm water management systems 
work in The Villages community?  We invite you to attend a Storm Water 
Management Workshop hosted by The Village Community Development 
Districts!  For your convenience, two workshops will be held in the 
community: 

The first workshop will be held on February 26, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. at 
the Rohan Regional Recreation Center located at 850 Kristine 
Way.   

The second will be held on March 2, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. at the 
Savannah Center located at 1545 Buena Vista Boulevard.   

Both workshops will be approximately 2 hours and will consist of a 
presentation by a water resource engineer, followed by breakout sessions 
in which your questions will be answered by the experts!  The same 
information will be provided at each workshop and we welcome all 
residents of The Villages community.  Tickets will be available for both 
workshops at any box office location within The Villages and the tickets 
are free of charge.  Stay tuned to www.District Gov.org and Welcome 
Wednesday for additional information.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did You Know?? 

The Recreation & Parks Department’s weekend services include:  Executive 
Trail Fees, Guest ID Services and Activity Registration! 

These services are available Saturday & Sunday from 8am – Noon at La 
Hacienda, Lake Miona, Eisenhower and our newest location - Rohan 
Recreation Center! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Join Us!! 



 

 

District 4 - Q&A Meeting! 
 

In order to improve communications, each month residents have an 
opportunity to “chat” with a Supervisor of District 4.  Residents are able 
to sit down together to discuss any topics they would like pertaining to 
District 4. 

 

The purpose of the meetings is to provide residents with the opportunity 
to ask questions, get answers, share their concerns, offer suggestions and 
address rumors. 

 

These “Q&A Meetings” provide an informal setting with no agenda, no 
scheduled speakers and no microphones. 

All meetings will be held in the Liberty Room at Mulberry Grove 
Recreation Center 

Meetings begin at 7:00 PM and end at 9:00 PM.  (All residents are 
invited to attend the entire meeting to listen to other residents’ 
questions, but each resident may arrive and depart on their own 
schedules.) 

Because residents choose the topics, each meeting will be different. 

 

This month’s meeting will be held on: 

Monday, December 4th – Don Deakin, Supervisor and AAC 
Representative for District 4, will be the host for this meeting. 

For more information, call District 4 Supervisor Don Deakin at 750-5395; 
or send an Email to:  DRDeakin@aol.com  or  
Don.Deakin@DistrictGov.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Navigating www.DistrictGov.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The What’s Happening section of the website is updated daily with information pertaining to 
what’s going in your community.   

 

1. On www.DistrictGov.org, select the ‘What’s Happening’ quick link. 

 

2. View General Information to learn about       
community wide information 

3. View information specific to your District and 
closures occurring in recreation centers in your 
area 

4. Remember to 
check back daily for 
additional  
updates! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by Sumter County 
Supervisor of Elections 


